From: Chris McKinnon

Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2021 3:25 PM

To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Cc: info@landincommon.org

Subject: Protect the Kennebec river and sacred lands.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Deputy Director Eleftheriou,

I am writing in opposition to the Norridgewock Landfill Expansion.

The proposed expansion represents too great a risk to the river, the surrounding environment, and to public health.

Its proximity to an especially sacred and historically significant Wabenaki site is demonstrably culturally insensitive. We can do better.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Chris

Christopher McKinnon

Augusta, ME 04330